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Year 6 Residential Visit 17th June to 19th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents  

This is an initial letter to inform you that we are intending to take the Year Six children 

on a residential visit to the Robinwood Activity Centre which is near Alston in Cumbria 

on the above dates next year. The cost of the residential will be £270, which will need 

to be paid in instalments.  If you wish your child to attend we will require an initial deposit 

of £30. Once this has been paid from October, you will notice that you will then have 8 

months to pay for the trip, which after the deposit equates to approximately £30 per 

month. We will provide you with a payment schedule of suggested payment dates. Please 

note that this trip has been heavily subsidised by school. 

The Robinwood Activity Centre provides an exciting, stimulating and in many cases a new 

experience for children of primary school age. This will be a lovely way for your child to 

end their time at Heaton Park and I would fully encourage attendance on the residential. 

If you wish to look at the activities available please visit https://www.robinwood.co.uk  

Please email contact@heatonparkbury.com to provide permission for your child to attend. 

Please use your child’s name, class (next year) and ‘Robinwood Permission’ in the 

subject heading. We require your deposit of £30 to secure your child’s place using the 

council’s online payment system: 

https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/BuryEstore/estore/default/Catalog/Index?catalogueIte

mReference=C0000448&showSingleProduct=True&recurringOnly=False  

You will need your child’s UPN code, please email the office if you have misplaced this.  

Please note the deposit is non-refundable unless the trip has to be cancelled.  

Please contact me at school if you would like your child to go on the residential but have 

worries about it. Please do your best to allow your child to attend. Thank you. 

Kind Regards 

Mr P.J.Lord 

https://www.robinwood.co.uk/
mailto:contact@heatonparkbury.com
https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/BuryEstore/estore/default/Catalog/Index?catalogueItemReference=C0000448&showSingleProduct=True&recurringOnly=False
https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/BuryEstore/estore/default/Catalog/Index?catalogueItemReference=C0000448&showSingleProduct=True&recurringOnly=False

